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Dear Louise,

A blizzard

warning has

been issued

from Monday

to

Wednesday

morning for the greater Lake Tahoe area. It

is only the eighth blizzard warning issued for

the area since 2005. The last time one was

issued was in January of 2021. A blizzard is

defined by large amounts of blowing snow,

winds over 35 mph and visibility of less than

a quarter mile, according to the National

Weather Service. In the Tahoe area, four to

six feet of snow are forecast between

Monday morning and Wednesday morning at

elevations above 7,000 feet. Near-zero

visibility is forecast from Monday through

Wednesday morning.

Due to the freezing temperatures and the

huge amount of snow we are receiving sales

have been slow. However the good news s

that the Reno/Tahoe area needs this

precipitation for the coming summer.

If you would like more information, please do



not hesitate to email or call me at

louise@montreuxreno.com/775-750-1901.


